
Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street — Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: DG 14-380 Liberty Precedent Agreement

I would encourage the Commissioners to listen to their own experts and the NH Consumer
Advocates and reject the agreement between Liberty Utilities and Tennessee Gas.

Sincerely,

Erik Durmer
Citizen of Fitzwilliam, whose Life will be negatively impacted by this Project


